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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 8:03 AM
To: 'dee@jrosenbaum.net'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power price increase - 160186 docket #

Good morning Ms. Rosenbaum, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: dee@jrosenbaum.net [mailto:dee@jrosenbaum.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 7:34 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power price increase - 160186 docket # 
 
 My name is Eugenia Rosenbaum, address 1100 Balsa Ct, Pensacola, FL - the rate increase of Gulf 
Power is another burden when people have no choices. Multiple companies should be allowed to 
provide energy in our area single supplier lead to misconception that we all have to accept their 
prices and somehow they are correct, we have no way out than to use Gulf Power or be without 
electricity same as Cox Cable either them or satellite. 
 
I feel the state should take action and either allow and support other supplier to extend their business 
in our area or stop Gulf Power from abusing the population. As a widow, this continued price increase 
I consider as another burden for elderly. 
 
the docket number 160186 on your testimony so that it can be 
included for consideration. 
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